
Dear Toyota Customer, 

Due to an administrative error, we recently sent you a notice that DOES NOT involve your vehicle. Enclosed 
is the correct notice for your vehicle. Please accept our apology for any confusion or inconvenience this 
may have caused. 

Thank you for driving a Toyota. 

Sincerely, 
TOYOTA MOTOR SALES, U.S.A., INC. 
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